
https://travel.state.gov/content/travel/en/traveladvisories/ea/travel-advisory-alert-global-level-4-health-advisory-issue.html
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe_YZy3ADbANziDOkat-0SNLU08DcIu1LpXo_Y8dCPIKB9cmA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe_YZy3ADbANziDOkat-0SNLU08DcIu1LpXo_Y8dCPIKB9cmA/viewform


 
We appreciate your patience during this challenging situation and encourage you to visit �our 
website �for the latest updates. If you have any questions about this situation, please contact 
AISC Certification directly at either 312.670.7520 or �certification@aisc.org�. 
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